In December 2022, the UK Government announced that schools and colleges
in England will receive a share of £500 million to spend on energy efficiency
upgrades, such as LED lighting, which will reduce the effect of rising bills
and manage energy consumption.This will not only help you save money, but
will also increase energy efficiency for years to come.

Estimations show that your school could receive between £16,000 and
£42,000. Further education establishments could benefit from up to
£290,000.

Portes Electrical Ltd have already helped multiple schools in Bedfordshire.
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OTHER SERVICES THAT WE OFFER

PAT TESTING
ELECTRICAL INSTALLATION CONDITION REPORT
REWIRING AND NEW INSTALLATIONS
EMERGENCY LIGHTING

DISABLED TOILET ALARMS

E OUTDOOR LIGHTING AND POWER

— CCTV INSTALLATION F-I \\

= FIRE ALARM INSTALLATION AND TESTING \
EXTRACT FAN INSTALLATION / REPLACEMENT E

PROJECTOR AND SMARTBOARD MOUNTING
CONNECTION OF NEW APPLIANCES
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